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July   8,   2020   
 
 
Dear   Yu   Ming   Parents:   
 
I   am   the   parent   of   a   rising   8th   grade   son   who   has   been   at   Yu   Ming   since   Kindergarten.   I   am   also   a   current  
FSO   Co-Chair.    I   am   always   in   awe   at   what   the   Yu   Ming   parent   community   accomplishes   and   would  
appreciate   the   opportunity   to   represent   us   as   the   Parent   Board   Member.   
 
In   my   time   at   Yu   Ming   I   have   held   the   roles   of   lunch-time   volunteer,   room   parent,   Equity   Circle  
participant,   Equity   Design   Team   member,   Black   &   Latinx   Families   Affinity   Group   member,   and   FSO  
Co-Chair.    In   my   professional   career   I   am   the   Director   of   Content   Operations   at   Continuing   Education   of  
the   Bar,   a   non-profit   legal   publisher   for   California   attorneys.    I   am   also   an   attorney   with   years   of   litigation  
experience.   
 
Like   all   of   you,   my   childrens’   education   is   my   top   concern   for   their   well-being   and   growth.    As   the   parent  
representative,   I   will   bring   my   understanding   of   Yu   Ming   and   my   legal   and   business   skills   to   the   board.    I  
believe   I   can   be   a   strong   voice   of   external   accountability,   oversight,   and   leadership.    I   am   especially  
interested   in   helping   the   school   achieve   its   goals   of   increased   enrollment   for   diverse   and   traditionally  
under-served   student   populations.   
 
I   have   attached   my   resume   and   hope   that   I   can   have   your   vote   as   our   parent   board   member   representative.  
  
Very   truly   yours,  

Casey   Hatton   
 




